TESOROC PETROLEUM CORPORATION
533 BusBY DRIVE
512-TAYLOR 4-0261

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78209
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CERTIFIED MAIL NO, 951262

Mr. J. Ewing Walker
2203 E. Wilshire Blvd.
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Dear Ewing:

As you know, we have successfully completed our Santa Fe No. 72 Well
in the Lower Hospah Sand. This well is located in the southeast of the south-
east of Section 1, T-17N, R-9W, McKinley County, New Mexico on a 52-acre
lot. We are requesting approval from the New Mexico Conservation Com-
mission to allocate the entire acreage of this lot to the well for allowable
purposes which would result in a legal allowable of 91 barrels of oil per day.

We lave been advised that before approval can be granted by the Com-
mission, you, as an offset operator, must be advised of this application since
this is a non-standard unit,

If you have no objection to this application, you need do nothing. How-
ever, if for some reason you have a valid reason why this should not be
approved, you are to so adwsé the Commission within 20 days after receipt
of this letter.

I recently spent some time in Hospah and found out that our LACT meter
was loaned to Tenneco rather than to Walker Bros. I had a moment or two
to spend with Lonnie and he seemed very happy about the way operations were
going. "

I want to thank you again for your hospitality on my recent visit to
Oklahoma City. If you ever visit San Antonio, I would like to reciprocate.

Best personal regards.
Youfs very truly,
St
Harold Vagtborg, Jr.
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